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We were pleased to see so many members at our February 
“Planning Meeting” and we have had a few new ideas suggested. 
 
Our calendar for 2012 is as follows: 
 
March  Friday 9th—Annual Meal 
 
April   Nothing booked 
 
May   Weekend Friday 25th—Monday 28th—French Visit 
 
June   Saturday 23rd— Jubilee Celebration 
 
July   Sunday 15th—BBQ at Crosse View 
 
August  Sunday 19th—Car Treasure Hunt 
 
September  Sunday 2nd—Twinning Walk 
 
October  Saturday 20th—Theme Meal 
 
November  Nothing booked 
 
December  Saturday 15th—Christmas Meal 



Annual Dinner:   
 
Friday 9th March, 7.00 for 7.30 p.m. at The Old Assembly 
Rooms, South Molton.   £22.00 per head.  Catering by Garfield’s 
Girls 
 

Menu 
 

Smoked Trout Paté 
 

Beef Bourguignon  
With mange tout, carrots and Dauphinoise potatoes 

 
Crêpes Suzette or Crème Brulée  

 
Coffee or Tea 

 
Please bring your own wine, etc. (glasses, crockery, etc. will be 
supplied). 
 
There will be NO DRAW 
 
Please book and pay with Margaret or at Paul Donner’s by     
Friday, 2nd March AT THE LATEST and give your choice of  
dessert when booking. 
 
 
French Visit—May 25th—28th: 
 
As in the past, we are expecting our guests to arrive around  
5.00 p.m. on the Friday.  They have indicated that they may be 
spending time in Salisbury on the way here that day. 
 
We have booked the Assembly Rooms for a Dinner & Dance on 
the Saturday evening.  Garfield’s Girls will be doing the catering 
and David Gale will provide the entertainment for us. 
 
Sunday is free to spend with your guests and they will be leaving 
again on the Monday morning, but have not yet confirmed a time. 



We do not have full details of the weekend as yet but will pass on 
more information as it becomes available. 
 
We are hoping that as last year the Town Council will be in a  
position to organise a reception for us at the Assembly Rooms 
on the Saturday lunchtime, but again we will let you know as  
details are finalised. 
 
Just for information:  The Olde English Fayre this year will be 
from 14th—18th June. 
 
 
Jubilee Celebration: 
 
On Saturday 23rd June it has been suggested that we have our 
own Twinning Jubilee Celebration and Ann and David White 
have kindly offered the use of their room at The Old Rectory.  As 
yet we have not made any decision on the format of the evening, 
but we will keep you posted.  In the meantime please make a 
note of the dates and do try to come along to our various events 
if you possibly can. 
 
 
Have you paid your subs?   
 
If you have not yet paid, please do so as soon as possible now.  
Subs have been kept the same as last year, i.e. £5 per couple, 
£3 single and £1 for each child under 16.  Please see Lorraine or 
any committee member. 
 
E-mailing Newsletters: 
 
Several members have given me their e-mail addresses in order 
for me to send newsletters electronically.  This will obviously 
mean less cost to the Twinning but will also help Simon by     
having less copies to deliver each time.  If you are willing to    
receive newsletters this way and have an e-mail address, please 
let me know:  dbuckingham@talk21.com 



 


